
 

  

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT     12th May 2017 

 
Resignation of Director 

 

Aurora Labs Limited (“Aurora” or “the Company”) advises that Mr Hendrikus Herman has advised the Board 
that he will be resigning as a Non-Executive Director effective immediately, to focus on his legal role in private 
practice. 

Mr Herman’s resignation is consistent with the Board restructure referred to in the Company’s quarterly report 
dated 28 April 2017. Aurora will be introducing new members to the Board in due course. 

Mr Paul Kehoe, Chairman, thanked Mr Herman for his significant contribution to the Company during its early 
formation and with the successful IPO, and wished him every success in his future endeavors. 

 
  
For further information please contact: 
enquiries@auroralabs3D.com 
 
 
 

ABOUT AURORA LABS 

Aurora Labs Limited (“the Company’) (ASX: A3D) is an industrial technology and innovation company that  
specialises in the development of 3D metal printers, powders, digital parts and their associated intellectual 
property.  

Aurora Labs is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX: A3D).   

To learn more about Aurora Labs please visit: www.auroralabs3d.com 
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